






Even the Ecology report shows the site as being right beside   Value  habitats. Biological heritage 
sites are located very close by. 

This proposal and previous permissions for Industrial Sites are bogus. 

Demand for business premises is spurious. There is an abundance of empty business units and 
available land less than 10 minutes drive away beside the motorway (and at the Halls Arms, and in 
Ribchester). A recent proposal to change usage of land at the site from Industrial to Housing proves 
that the Industrial requirement was bogus in the first place, and was merely a stepping stone to get 
permission for houses. 

Bad Location for Industry. 

It is a terrible location for commerce. There are good locations for new buildings just 2 miles away 
beside the motorway. They could use the site of the threatened incinerator and save the people of 
Preston and the Ribble Valley from noxious waste disposal emissions. They could scrap the explosive 
Recycling Lives business and use that site for safe businesses. 

Plans for foul sewage and drains are suspect. 

There is no proper drainage from the site. Disposal method is stated as Mains Sewer. But Method of 
connection is given as Unknown!! Past applications have said that foul sewage will be a   
Treatment Plant  and surface water will use a   drainage system  

Supply of electricity. 

The existing site has an inadequate electrical supply. How are they going to fix this? Will they 
endanger the supply to local housing? 

Adverse impact on the landscape. 

This proposal will further destroy the open countryside aspects on the approach to Longridge, 
destroying the environment of the people of Longridge and Hothersall. Eg. Views of the landscape, 
fields, sunsets, etc. Tootle Green is already a great carbuncle on the view from the public footpath 
above the reservoir on the edge of the AONB. 

It extends the Settlement Boundary




